Vvistara
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Pune Airport Closure

Dear Vistara Partner,

This is to keep you informed that the Pune Airport will be closed
from 25th April 2021 20:00 hrs to 10th May 2021 08:00 hrs.

Vistara flights operating to and from Pune during these hours will
be affected. Other Vistara flights through the day may get affected
due to the consequential impact as well.

Please advise your customers to check their flight departure/arrival
time before leaving for the airport.

Regards,
Team Vistara
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